
From: Groenendaal, Robert 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 12:48 PM
To: audrey.busch@ataporg.org
Cc: Washington, Tomakie
Subject: 60D Comment Period ended 8/25/2014 for Docket#ED-2014-ICCD-0094 
(OMB #: 1820-0572)

Good afternoon, Audrey Busch -
 
Thank you for the submission of your comment for the AT Act IC package request to 
OMB for the renewal and revision of the annual progress report for the State Grant 
for AT programs, 1820-0572, funded under the AT Act of 1998, as amended (AT Act).
 
RSA acknowledges ATAP's comment and is working with RSA's MIS administrators to 
reduce the burden on State Grant for AT programs to not duplicate title III AFP state 
financing activities data already submitted in the 572.  The RSA 1820-0662 annual 
progress report for the title III AFPs will be used for AFP data not reported in the 572.
 
Rob Groenendaal
AT Act Programs
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